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Marshall Point Announces Scholarship Winners 
 

The Marshall Point Lighthouse Museum is pleased to announce the 2023 
scholarship winners. The following St George students were notified that they 
were recipients of a $1000 scholarship towards their college of choice: 
 Mark and Betsy Bartholomew Memorial Scholarship:  Willow McConochie  
Camden Hills High School David Percival Scholarship: Margaret Gill  
 Camden Hills High School Marshall Point Lighthouse & Museum 2-year 
Scholarship Lydia Myers - Camden Hills High School  
Each of these students are eligible for an additional $500 for each year that they 
attend college after their freshman year based on the scholarship protocols.  
The Museum recognizes the value of one’s education and thus annually provides 
funds to support the students of St George. 
 

We’ll Take You There.. 
 

 
 

Whether you live on the St. George peninsula year round or just during the summer, Neighbor 

to Neighbor is there to help.  St. George Residents volunteer to provide free rides for their 

neighbors to medical appointments, shopping – even lunch with a friend.  We can also connect 

you to the DASH shuttle bus in Rockland.  If you need a ride or want to volunteer to drive – call 

us.  If you want to donate, send a check to PO Box 172, Tenants Harbor, ME.   

 

Call 691-7069     ridesinstgeorgeme.com 
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TOWN CALENDAR                                                                     
Town website:  www.stgeorgemaine.com                                               

School website:  www.stgeorgemsu.org   
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The St. George Fire Department meets every Wednesday  

 at 7:00 pm at the Tenants Harbor Fire Station.   

 

 

 

TOWN INFORMATION 
Town Office:  372-6363   Fax: 372-8954 

Hours:  Monday-Friday 8 am-4 pm 

 
Transfer Station:   372-6451 

Hours:  Tue through Sat 8-4 

 

 

                                                                           Select Board & Assessors 

Van Thompson, Chair 372-8000 

Randy Elwell 372-0602 

Steve Cartwright 372-6534 

Jane Conrad 372-6621 

Wendy Carr 372-0645 
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Parks & Recreation 
News 

NEXT SENIOR LUNCHEON 

June 6– Back in Person!  11:30  

Next Luncheon –  Senior Cookout July 11! 

 

Spring - Summer Recreation News 
Summer Clinic Registration closes June 2. 

Summer Clinic Schedule 

June 21-23  AM Session Chess 

                      PM Session  Basketball 

June 27-29  AM Outdoor Adventure 

                      PM Science 

July 5-7        AM Soccer 

                      PM Lacrosse 

$20 per session – registration forms 
available at the Town Office, School Office 
and on the P&R web page at 
stgeorgemaine.com 

St. George Day is coming!  July 15 

Marshall Point 5K pre-registration available 
at Running4Free.com 

3rd Annual Cornhole Tournament – get your 
team ready! 
P&R News:  to get regular recreation news, 
sign up for our email list on the town website   

   

 

   

June  1   Conservation Commission  4 PM 

June  5   P&R Committee  6 PM 

                Select Board  7 PM 

June  6   Senior Luncheon  11:30 

June 13  St. George MSU Budget Referendum 

June 15  Planning Board  7 PM 

June 19   Juneteenth Holiday- Town Office Closed 

June 26   Select Board    7 PM 

June 27  Planning Board  7 PM 
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            Ne Conservation Commission 

Fort Point Trail Rehabilitation Project 
 

Fort Point Trail Closure 
The Fort Point trail was closed as of May 1, 2023.  This closure is out of concern for the safety of visitors 
during the construction phase of the Fort Point Trail Rehabilitation Project.  We look forward to everyone 
enjoying the improvements later this summer. 
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Construction Progress 

Construction has finally 

begun.  Kennebec Trail 

Company has started delivering 

materials to the site and doing 

the initial prep work for the 

bridge crossing over the 

stream.  We expect the new 

bridge to be complete before the 

end of June.  Full trail 

completion is expected by the 

end of the summer. As the 

work proceeds, we will continue 

to post information on the Town 

Website and provide updates in 

the Town Newsletter. 
 



  Bids Received on 10 Cold Storage Road Project 

On Fe TOWN OFFICE REMINDERS 

 

Mooring fees double beginning May 1 

 

June 19th is Juneteenth Holiday – Town Office is closed 

 

Town voting for the St. George MSU Budget is June 13 

Polls are open 8:00 AM – 8:00 PM 
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Town of St George 
PO Box 131 
Tenants Harbor, ME. 
04860 


